PLANTATION & MARINA

October 5, 2020
Dear Indigo Plantation Owners,

For the past several months the Indigo Plantation POA Board, like many other HOA boards in the region, has
been discussing the call by some of their owners to consider removing “Plantation” from their neighborhood’s
name. Discussion on this issue continues to appear in our local newspapers as well. In order to give Indigo POA
owners an opportunity to voice their perspective and opinions on this issue, the board is conducting a very short,

anonymous, online survey.

Along with this survey, we thought it would be helpful to provide some insight, perspective and history about the
area from some of Southport's Black leaders and long-time residents - see links below. This was done via Zoom
on Sept. 23 with POA Board members Ginny Prunty and Gina Poppe. In addition, Barbara Burrell, an Indigo
owner who has professional expertise in surveys, was also asked to attend along with Misty Plummer, Indigo
Association Manager. We asked Hannah Funderburke, a non-owner who grew up in Southport and who has
experience in moderating these type of issue-based community meetings, to moderate the meeting. The video is

about an hour long.

To view the Zoom discussion, historical document and the survey sign-in link, go our website, indigopoa.com and
|

Please complete this anonymous online survey by October 14, after which, the survey will be closed. We
ask that only one survey per household or lot be submitted. Results will be announced at the Oct. 17 Annual
Meeting. Owners' anonymous insights and perspectives from the comments section of the survey will be made
available on indigopoa.com for POA owners. Based on survey results, the new 2020-2021 board will

determine the need for any future ballot vote on this issue.

Sincerely,

Indigo Plantation POA Board


https://indigopoa.com/

